
 

 

                                           

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Re: Flieg and Givins Wanted on Outstanding Warrants     
Date:  December 29, 2011  

Contact: District Attorney Investigator Wayne Cox  

Phone: (707) 268-2591             

               

 

The Humboldt County District Attorney’s Office is looking for Paul Anthony Givins, 32 and Vanessa 

Flieg, 28, who have outstanding felony warrants issued for their arrest in connection to large commercial 

marijuana growing operations discovered in Dinsmore in October. 

 

Anyone with information is asked to call local law enforcement or District Attorney Investigator Wayne 

Cox at (707) 268-2591.  

 

Photos of Flieg and Givins attached.  
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